Orr&Reno

October 30, 2019

VIA EMAIL HShank@ConcordNH.gov

Heather R. Shank, AICP City Planner City of Concord 41 Green Street Concord, NH 03301

Dear Heather:

Over the last weeks, we have worked collaboratively with you and your colleagues on a proposed zoning ordinance change that relates to landscaping requirements for parking, vehicle display and vehicle storage. We were very grateful that you made the effort to meet with me, Bob Carey, Erin Lambert, Tracy Banks, Bill Jasak and Fred Booth at Banks Chevrolet on Manchester Street today. Banks is aligned with your proposed changes to the zoning ordinance (copy attached), and we ask that you convey our support in your reports to the Planning Board and City Council.

Please let me know if you have any questions. And once again, thank you. Representatives from Banks will be at the November 20th Planning Board Meeting and the December 9th City Council meeting. We will be prepared to speak publically of our support for the ordinance change.

Sincerely,

Peter F. Burger

Neil F. Castaldo (Of Counsel)

William L. Chapman George W. Roussos James E. Morris

John A. Malmberg

Douglas L. Patch

Steven L. Winer Peter F. Burger

Lisa Snow Wade

Susan S. Geiger Jennifer A. Eber Jeffrey C. Spear

Connie Boyles Lane Judith A. Fairclough

Maureen D. Smith James F. Laboe

Margaret R. Kerouac

Robert S. Carey

Jonathan M. Eck Jeremy D. Eggleton

Antony K. Sayess Erin Vanden Borre

Nicole M. T. Paul

John M. Zaremba Heidi S. Cole Petar M. Leonard

Bradford W. Melson

Lindsay E. Nadeau

Nathaniel B. Morse Laura Jean Hartz

Kelley L. Stonebraker Meredith R. Farrell

Julie R. Morse

PFB:jad Enclosure

cc: Ms. Tracy Banks (tracyjbanks@gmail.com

Mr. Fred Booth (FBooth@banksautos.com)

Erin Lambert (elambert@wilcoxandbarton.com)

Mr. Bill Jasak (wjasak@comcast.net)

Robert S. Carey (BCarey@orr-reno.com)

2584991 1